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July	28,	2020	
	
	
	
To	Our	Valued	Distributors,	
	
Manufacturers	implemented	an	increase	on	all	Polymer	Grade	Propylene	Strapping.		On	July	
20,	2020,	manufacturers	announced	a	price	increase	of	7.5%	effective	August		20,	2020.		
	
We	must	notify	you	at	this	time	that	we	will	increase	Poly	Propylene	Strapping	7.5%	effective	
August	20,	2020.	
	
Your	sales	representative	will	answer	any	questions	related	to	the	most	recent	increases	on	
Poly	Propylene	Strapping.			
	
We	appreciate	your	continued	business.	
	
Sincerely,	
	

	
	
Joe	Tang	
President	


